## THE NELSON FAMILY

Preparing to serve in the Dominican Republic

## IT'S BEEN QUITE A YEAR

It is so amazing to look back at this year and see God's handiwork. At this time last year, we had no idea that we would be selling and giving away everything we own to move to another part of the world at the end of the year. We also had no idea how much we would learn about His faithfulness and love as we obeyed His call. He has been a faithful Shepherd in this season of waiting and preparation - He leads and we trust.

As we enjoy this Christmas season, we pray that your family can look back at this past year and see His faithfulness and love. We pray that, even in the midst of the busyness of this time of year, you can chisel out time to spend with Him, to rest at the manger. He longs for our heart and for our time. Rest in Him this Christmas.

## Every good and perfect gift Is from above~ **JAMES 1:16**



#### Our US Address:

PO Box 812

Quitman, Mississippi 39355

#### Our Address in Costa Rica:

The Nelson Family Instituto de Lengua Espanola Apartado 100-2350 San Jose, Costa Rica America Central

Website: www.SabanetaMissions.org Email: SabanetaMissions@amail.com

# NEEDS

We are responsible for raising 100% of the financial support for the ministry. We currently have 63% of our monthly budget requirements committed through monthly giving. This is a great increase from last month, but we are still short. Any size gift will be greatly appreciated. We appreciate every prayer and financial partner. If you feel led to give a monthly commitment, please fill out the enclosed form & mail to:

> Global Outreach International P.O. Box 1 Tupelo, MS 38802

### PRAYER REQUESTS

- •Pray for a safe journey during our travel and flights on December 31st & January 1st. We arrive in Costa Rica January 1st.
- •Pray for our family and extended family during this transition time. We are told that the transition times are very difficult for the children. Please keep them in your prayers.
- ◆Pray for Jay's students and school as they transition to a new teacher in the new year.
- ◆Praise for the Brooks (our "big brother family") that is already in language school. They helped us find an apartment and have assisted us as we transition into life in Costa Rica.

If you would like to give a one-time gift or a reoccurring monthly gift, use the enclosed envelope or go to our website:

#### www.SabanetaMissions.org/giving





Global Outreach is a 501(c)3 organization so all donations are tax deductible. They give 100% of your donation to our ministry. Global Outreach is a member of the Evangelical Council for Financial Accountability (ECFA) which holds to the highest standards in

financial stewardship and accountability.